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Note for replatting Lot 1 JB Cruz Subdivision from a 2 acres parcel into two 1 acre 
parcels. 
 
On October 24, 2024 I met with the MUNI for a Pre-App meeting on this plat. 
I have attached those meeting minutes. 
 
The owner wishes to subdivide his property at 14001 Buffalo Street into 2 lots. 
Currently the lot is 84,834 square feet, being 2,286 sq ft less than 2 acres. 
Per R-6 Zoning, the lots have to be 1 acres so we’re asking the city to vacate 20’ of the 
southern half of 140th Ave ROW to bring the north property line even with Tract 10A, 
Iliamna Acres to the East. This will give the property enough acreage to meet MUNI 
Code. 
 
Due to Rabbit Creek running down the centerline of 140th Ave at this portion of the 
ROW, the road will never be built and our new lot will still be identical to other lots 
adjacent to it. 
 
Rabbit Creek will not be disturbed or changed in any way. There will be no construction 
near the creek. The property needed for vacation is only to meet R-6 Zoning minimum 
of 1 acre lots. 
 
Access will not change. There is already an existing driveway at the south side of Lot 1 
that serves the Tract 10A, Iliamna Acres to the east of Lot 1. 
 
Thank you, 
 
-Robert Lumpkin 
907-854-1066 
robert.l@alaskaremoteimaging.com 
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